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Top DEP Clips 
 
E & E News: Pa. pipeline reopens more than 2 years after it exploded 
https://www.eenews.net/energywire/stories/1063726445 
 
StateImpact PA: Revolution Pipeline, part of which exploded in 2018, is back in service 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2021/03/02/revolution-pipeline-part-of-which-exploded-in-
2018-is-back-in-service/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Renovo Record: DEP investigating Nicholas Meat spread of food processing residuals 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/67134   
 
Renovo Record: Nicholas Meat waiting for snow-clear fields before restarting business 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/67072  
 
Allegheny Front: New Investigation Finds Fracking Chemicals in the Bodies of People in Southwestern Pa. 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/new-investigation-finds-exposures-to-fracking-chemicals-in-
southwestern-pennsylvania/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
The New York Times: Reversing Trump, Interior Department Moves Swiftly on Climate Change 
https://www.nytimes.com/2021/03/02/climate/biden-interior-department-haaland.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Kane Republican: Pollution control project funded in McKean County (pg 2) 
https://www.kanerepublican.com/sites/default/files/KR-03-03-2021.pdf 
 
Kane Republican: Grant for Knox & Kane Rail Trail (pg 4) 
https://www.kanerepublican.com/sites/default/files/KR-03-03-2021.pdf 
 
WICU-TV: News Western Pa. Conservancy Receives $35,000 Grant to Help Fight Invasive Tree of Heaven 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/43433538/western-pa-conservancy-receives-dollar35000-grant-
to-help-fight-invasive-tree-of-heaven 
 
York Daily Record: Highpoint, Native Lands parks teach downstream lessons 
https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/2021/03/02/highpoint-native-lands-parks-teach-downstream-
lessons/6889121002/ 
 
WFMZ: Schuylkill River Trail among 10Best in USA Today contest 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/schuylkill-river-trail-among-10best-in-usa-today-
contest/article a3c54176-7b80-11eb-890c-9f98a4a24746.html 
 



WBRE; Montour power plant making changes that will affect the environment 
https://www.pahomepage.com/top-stories/montour-power-plant-making-changes-that-will-affect-
environment/ 
 
Energy 
 
Post-Gazette: RE2 Robotics receives $1.9 million to bring autonomy to solar panel installation 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/tech-news/2021/03/02/RE2-Robotics-autonomous-solar-
energy-panel-installation-DOE-funding-hazardous-jobs-robots/stories/202103020119  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: The hottest building amenity from developers? A virtual power plant made of 
batteries 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/03/03/the-hottest-building-amenity-from-
developers.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: W&J energy webinar will focus on minerals 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/w-j-energy-webinar-will-focus-on-minerals/article 37369300-
7b64-11eb-9139-d3b8fa75a460.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Greater Johnstown School Board seeks energy savings 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/greater-johnstown-school-board-seeks-energy-
savings/article ae6b3f06-7bdd-11eb-9367-afb33c2ef4c7.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Bradford Era: Gas prices continue to rise 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/gas-prices-continue-to-rise/article 6bc8210e-baa4-5df9-
9c88-1b471c017b43.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: Fracking chemicals are showing up in bodies of people who live near drilling, 
research finds 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2021/03/03/fracking-chemicals-are-showing-up-in-bodies-of-
people-who-live-near-drilling-research-finds/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Letter: Fossil fuels subsidies distort market 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/opinion/letters/2021/03/03/letter-fossil-fuels-subsidies-distort-
market/6875023002/  
 
Waste 
 
Times News: West Penn expects recycling program in coming weeks 
https://www.tnonline.com/20210302/west-penn-expects-recycling-program-in-coming-weeks/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Franklin Park launches pilot program for glass recycling 
https://triblive.com/local/north-hills/franklin-park-launches-pilot-program-for-glass-recycling/  
 
Tribune-Review: In brief: Writing family history, EMS subscriptions, glass recycling, food drive and more 
in Hampton 



https://triblive.com/local/in-brief-writing-family-history-ems-subscriptions-glass-recycling-food-drive-
and-more-in-hampton/ 
 
Water 
 
Times News:  Nesquehoning project to fix drainage issues is moving forward 
https://www.tnonline.com/20210302/nesquehoning-project-to-fix-drainage-issues-is-moving-forward/ 
 
Times News: Rush sewage project underway  
https://www.tnonline.com/20210302/rush-sewage-project-underway/ 
 
York Daily Record: City Council approves $235M wastewater treatment plant sale to Pennsylvania-
American Water 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2021/03/02/york-city-council-approves-235-m-sale-pennsylvania-
american-water/6891814002/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: ORJMA leaders share development concerns 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/orjma-leaders-share-development-
concerns/article d42f296b-45ee-50f6-aff5-11a27fa41341.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Life along the Delaware: Seeing the river from Camden, and acting for its betterment 
and ours 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2021/03/03/life-along-the-delaware-seeing-the-river-from-
camden-and-acting-for-its-betterment-and-ours/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Wabash Bridge piers go up for sale on both sides on the Monongahela River 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/03/03/wabash-piers-up-for-sale.html  
 
Daily American: Man escapes water logged vehicle in Flaugherty Creek 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/man-escapes-water-logged-vehicle-in-
flaugherty-creek/article 947a5368-7b68-11eb-84cb-7b664217f18f.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Snow goose numbers finally building at Middle Creek 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2021/03/snow-goose-numbers-finally-building-at-middle-creek.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Middle Creek snow geese migration 2021 could peak this week 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/environment/middle-creek-snow-geese-migration-2021-could-
peak-this-week-maps-video/article 559722d4-7aaa-11eb-b34e-7363005ac258.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Final call for frost seeding 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2021/03/final-call-for-frost-seeding/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pittsburgh manufacturers move toward greater environmental sustainability, 
set new goals 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/03/02/pittsburgh-manufacturers-face-
environmental-impact.html   


